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Thursday 8th May 2025 
 
Dear Year 6 pupils, 
 
As you prepare for your upcoming SATs, we want to take a moment to wish you the 
very best of luck! We know how hard you have all worked, putting in countless hours 
of study and dedication. Your effort truly deserves recognition, and we are incredibly 
proud of each and every one of you. 

Remember, a SATs test is just that—a test. It does not define who you are or what 
you can achieve. You are vibrant individuals with so much to offer in all areas of life! 
Whether you’re a fantastic athlete, a budding author, an aspiring actor, or an 
amazing musician, your talents shine far beyond what any exam paper can show. 

As you approach these tests, keep in mind that it's perfectly normal to feel a bit 
nervous but know that you have equipped yourself with the tools you need to 
succeed in life. You have all the skills you need, and we believe in you. 

So, take a deep breath, do your best, and remember that whatever the outcomes, 
you’ve already accomplished something amazing just by being here and giving it 
your all. 

 

Good luck—you’ve got this! 

 

Cookridge Primary School Staff 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk/


 

 

                                               
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

 

Cookridge Primary School 
Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH  
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

SATs Timetable – Year 6 – May 2025 
 
As you are aware all children will be taking their SATs next week. They are a 
statutory part of the curriculum and they will assess the children’s understanding in 
Maths, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Reading. 
 
Below is a breakdown of when the tests will be carried out. All tests will be carried 
out in the mornings. 
 

Date Assessment Paper 

Monday 12th May 2025 
12/05/2025 
 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Test 
(SPaG) (Paper 1) 
 
Spelling Test 
(Paper 2) 

Tuesday 13th May 2025 
13/05/2025 

Reading Paper 
 

Wednesday 14th May 2025 
14/05/2025 

Maths – Paper 1 – Arithmetic  
Maths – Paper 2 – Reasoning 

Thursday 15th May 2025 
15/05/2025 

Maths – Paper 3 - Reasoning 
 

 
Any support you can provide for your child in the run up to their assessments is 
greatly appreciated by all of the Year 6 team. 
 
It is vitally important that pupils have a good night’s sleep and arrive at school on 
time each day. If your child wears glasses, please ensure they bring them to school 
each day.  
 
As always, we will be holding our breakfast club in class. The children will be 
provided with a range of breakfast cereals, toasts/bagels and fruit to help them 
ensure they are prepared fully for their assessments. Pupils should also have 
breakfast at home. 
 
The children should arrive at school at the usual time for registration and line up as 
they normally would at the top gate. 
 
If you have any questions regarding any element of the SATs, please ask a member 
of the Year 6 team. 
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